October 1z, 1948

Dr. Georg Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, Calif.

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

After our recent correspondence, we checked into the
slip-up which had occured with your COPTIC GRAMMAR.
We found that the inexcusable delay had been caused
by the failure of an inter-office communication to
reach the desk to which it wes addressed. FEising
costs have created in our organization a rapid per-
sonnel turnover of late, and the disappearance of

the note in question is most likely due to some slip-
up by inexperienced help.

We are giving you this information as an explenation,
although we realize that it is not a valid excuse.

Still we should like to repeat that we are greatly
interested in your work and that we should be happy
to have some part in its publication.

Very truly yours,

i Wik,

Fred Wieck
Associate Editor
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